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Lockdown Week 4 

I hope you all have had a safe, peaceful Easter. 

Pupil Work 

Just a reminder that daily homework activities will be available for pupils from 

Monday. Hopefully, you managed to have some fun with the Easter Challenges. 

Thanks for those who sent photographs, Easter and Thank You NHS pictures 

etc. 

Google Drive Access Issues 

Some families have had issues accessing a pupil’s Google Drive on a device 

usually used by another family member, as it defaults to their drive. This can be 

solved by using the Google incognito feature, as described below: 

How to go incognito on Google Chrome on a computer 

1. Open Chrome on your device. 

2. Click the three stacked dots in the top-right corner of the window. 

3. Click "New Incognito Window." 
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You'll find the option to open a new Incognito window in the three dot menu. 

4. This will open a new window in Incognito mode. The window will be dark grey instead 

of white, and you'll be greeted with a message saying "You've gone incognito." Any new 

tabs you open in this window will be incognito as well. 

 

 
 

You can also use the shortcut "Shift + Ctrl + N" on a PC, or "Shift + Command + N" on a Mac to 

go Incognito immediately. You can then go to School360 without it opening the usual users 

Google Drive. 

PSHE/RSE 

Miss Foster and I have been working on our draft PSHE and RSE policies and 

updated Programme of Study. You will be sent information about the changes via 

ParentMail on Monday, so please look out for this. 

 

Take care and stay safe! 

Diane Lakey 
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